
Institutional review board statement: 

The study was conducted in Doctors’ Hospital and it was approved by the 

Hospital Institutional Review Board with an Institutional Review Board 

(IRB)/Ethics Committee approval number (A.P:7204). All procedures 

performed in accordance with the ethical standards of the institutional 

and/or national research committee and with the 1964 Helsinki declaration 

and its later amendments or comparable ethical standards.  

 


